
CD12 commissioning 

 

 

Another milestone has been reached. On February 18th 2011 we obtained “first light” at the beamline 
exit window after elaborate optics adjustments. For the next weeks extensive calibration and test 
measurements are planned to review the required beamline specifications of CD12. 

 


